
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
DESIGN AND REVIEW BOARD  
Regular Meeting & Public Hearing 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Las Vegas Design & Review Board 
Regular Meeting & Public Hearing 

scheduled for Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. at the City of Las Vegas 
City Hall Council Chambers, 1700 N Grand Ave. has been cancelled.  

City of Las Vegas 

 /s/ Casandra Fresquez, City Clerk  

 
 
 
Notice sent to Las Vegas Optic via Email-Tuesday, February 18, 2024  
Available on City Website: www.lasvegasnm.gov  
Via Email: KFUN-KLVF Radio and KNMX-KMDZ-KBQL Radio for PSA 

http://www.lasvegasnm.gov/

